
 
 

February 1, 2015    
 
Dear Classmates, 
 
We all celebrated a milestone birthday in 2014 and this year, 2015, marks our 15th annual 
Scholarship Fundraising Campaign.  Over the years, you, our classmates, our friends, and former 
scholarship recipients have “stepped up to the plate” to contribute.  By May 18, 2015, the date of 
this year’s Awards Ceremony, we expect to have awarded a total of $84,000 in scholarships to 
Dundalk High School’s most promising graduates. We couldn’t have done it without you! 
 
The Scholarship Fund needs you and your continued support.    In case you were not aware, many 
of our former recipients have appreciated our help and have supported our fundraising efforts with 
a gift of their own. This is how the selection process works:  a Dundalk High School  Committee-
made up of teachers, counselors and administrators  picks our recipient and be assured- each 
recipient has been a top student who could most benefit from our help. We collect the donations 
and make the gift.  Last year 53 of our DHS classmates, friends and former recipients contributed 
$7900! 
 
Fifteen years ago this scholarship was an idea which turned into a vision, and became the best way 
that we could think of to support our young students and our old home town.  This legacy of 
giving, the sense of pride that we all feel in their accomplishments and the promise of a good 
future affects all of us. Can you think of a better legacy for the Class of 1962? 
 
Along with supporting the scholarship fund, we invite you to join us at the Awards Ceremony on 
Monday, May 18.  If you haven’t seen the new school, you will be impressed! You might want to 
consider presenting the scholarship this year.  Please think about it.  Every presenter will tell you 
that it is a thrill.  So please join us for the ceremony and our social time at Squire’s afterwards. 
 
We so appreciate your past support and urge you to send your donation this week.  Your donation 
can be whatever you feel you can afford.  You know, it will be May 18 before we know it.  We are 
depending on you to help us continue this proud tradition.  No other Dundalk High School Class 
has done more to help its graduates and you are the key to a successful 2015 campaign! 
 
Please send your check made out to “Class of 62 Scholarship Fund”  to: 
Ms. Ginny Beard Gray 
19530 Cliffsage Court 
Cypress, TX 77433-7500 
 
Your DHS Class of ’62 Scholarship Committee 


